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Comments: I am a long standing member of IMBA and a local trail builder. My opinion is to not allow any ebikes

on non motorized trails.Our trails are not designed for these electric motorcycles with pedals.there are plenty

opportunities for them to ride elsewhere. The only reason The IMBA officials support therir use is because the

manufacturers pay their way.Its unfortunate that the same company makes a motorized and non motorized

product thus creating a dilemma for the imba people. please keep them off all non motorized trails .  thanks


